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LBecause

On June 3rd, | was inivted to teach in another church about

strait is the gate, communion and foot washing. Following the service, we had

foot washing and most of them had done it for the first time in

way, which leadeth their life. Praise God! ﬂ
unto life, and few

there be that find
it."Matt,7:14

and narrow is the

Our 4 year old son Daniel asked us if we would baptise him in
Jesus name on June 7th! Please pray with us so God will
use him in the future. What a joy!!!

Budapest has approximately 2 million souls, and we have a
desire to reach them. On June 10th Brother Justin Ward was
with us from France, he helped us with music and preached a
mesage on ,being a good vessel”. We appreciate Justin for he
is a very talented man of God and AlM-er to France for

several years. :>

On June 30th we had Brother and Sister
Patterson with us. We were excited to see
several new visitors attending this service,
Brother Patterson preached and |
interpreted the message. At the end many
asked for prayer and one elderly brother
reported that the pain he experienced
before in his knees were gone after the
prayer.

Thank you for your faithful support to us.Together we are reaching Hungary, We would be overjoyed to
see more partners in missions, please send funds to Global missions designated to our name and acco-
unt number 370222, God Bless ! Sincerely, Robert and Krisztina Cseh. Hungary.



